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NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Toledo Edison Company Docket No. 50-346
Davis Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1 License No. NPP-3

| During an NRC inspection conducted on June 15-19, 1992, a
deviation of your 10 CFR 50.59 safety evaluation review, dated
July 2, 1986, for the low level radwaste storage facility was
identified. In accordance with the " General Statement of Policy
and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Action", 10 CFR Part 2,
Appendix C, (1991), the deviation is listed below.

The 10 CFR 50.59 safety evaluation review for the low
level radwaste storage facility states that beta
scintillation detectors will be installed to monitor
effluent from the cell storage and waste sorting areas.

Contrary to the above, on January 28, 1992, a gelger
mueller detector, rather than the prescribed beta

,

scintillation detector, was installed in October 1989
to monitor effluent from the waste sorting area. This
was determined in an audit by the licensco's
radiological assessor dated January 28, 1992.

The inspection showed that steps had been initiated to correct,

j the identified deviation and to prevent recurrence.
Consequently, no reply to the deviation is required.
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Dated at Glen Ellyn, Illinois (AT,hk _ (n. E d _
thisICPday of July 1992 Cynthia D. Pederson, Chiefgu

Reactor Support Programs
Branch
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